
	
	
	
	

Lisa L. Hill-Williams 
PK-12 Cluster Superintendent 
130 Trinity Avenue SW 
Atlanta, GA 30303 
 
(404) 802-2776 
 
 
  

May 15, 2025 

Dear Perkerson Elementary Community, 

I hope this message finds you well. 

I am writing to inform you that Principal Tony Ford will not be returning to Perkerson Elementary 
for the 2025–2026 school year.  We are grateful for his leadership and dedication to our 
students, staff, and families during his time at Perkerson. 

As we prepare for this leadership transition, we want to ensure that your voices are part of the 
process to select the next principal. Your input is essential in identifying the qualities and 
priorities that matter most to our school community. 

Please take a few moments to complete the Principal Feedback Survey using the link or QR 
Code below: 

Survey Link: www.surveymonkey.com/r/PerkersonESPrincipalProfile 
Survey Window: May 9 – May 16, 2025 

 

Your feedback will help guide the selection of a leader who reflects the values, hopes, and 
needs of the Perkerson community. Thank you in advance for your time and thoughtful input. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

Lisa Hill-Williams 
 

http://www.surveymonkey.com/r/PerkersonESPrincipalProfile

